
Holy Spirit - National Catholic Church 
 
Father Rafal Dadello will be celebrating Holy Mass on Sunday November 1 at 11.00 a.m. 
All are welcome.   
It is the Solemnity of All Saints 
The first reading is from the Book of Revelation 7:2-4, 9-14 
The second reading is from the First Letter of Saint John 3:1-3 
The Holy Gospel is from St. Matthew 5:1-12 
 
Father Rafal Dadello will be celebrating Holy Mass for the Catholic community on Saturday, 
October 31 at 4.00 p.m. in St. Paul’s Lutheran Church, 32 West Main Street in St. Johnsville. 
 
Coffee Hour will follow the Holy Mass and be sponsored by Joan and Butch Crandall, 
 
On Monday, November 2 is All Souls Day. Our Holy Mass is at 9.00 a.m. 
 
During month of November, every Sunday we pray for our loved ones who passed away, 
saying Mass for them and having extra prayer for their souls after Holy Mass. If you would 
like to add a name of your relatives to the list of prayer, please contact Father Rafal Dadello at 
(315) 717-1994. 
 
On Saturday, November 14 is our Seniorate celebration of Thanksgiving Day. It will take 
place in our church in Albany, 250 Old Maxwell Road, Latham. Everyone is invited to 
celebrate that beautiful day with us. 
 
Save the Dates: 
 

• 11/15    Harvest Dinner   12:00 – take out’s available 
• 12/13 Christmas Party  12:00 – please bring a gift for your child. 

 
The members and friends of the Holy Spirit Parish would like to extend an invitation to the 
people in our area that are looking for a new spiritual home.  We welcome everyone. 
 
The PNCC was organized in Scranton, PA in 1897.  The denomination has over 25,000 
members in North America.  The church in Little Falls belongs to the Mohawk Valley 
Seniorate district, which also includes churches in Latham, Schenectady, New York Mills, 
Rome and Syracuse.  
 
More information about the PNCC can be obtained by calling Fr. Dadello at 823-0793, also 
by visiting WWW.PNCC.ORG or WWW.HOLYSPIRITPNCC.ORG Anyone needing a ride to 
Holy Mass can call Karen Filipski at (315) 823–4152 or John Rogers at (315) 429-9314. 
 
May the blessing of the Lord be upon you. 
 


